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Coronavirus Update 3-23-22 

 

Dear members of the Sacred Heart University community, 

We want to remind all students, faculty and staff that you need to remain at home if you have any 

COVID symptoms. Please do not assume that it is allergies or a cold. As we begin to lift the COVID 

restrictions we have had in place, there are still things we need to do to keep the community safe. An 

important one is to stay home and wear a mask around others if you have symptoms. You should do this 

until you have a negative PCR test result. As a reminder if you test positive from a test that was not 

administered by SHU, students need to upload the result to their student health portal, and employees 

should notify their supervisor. CampusClear is still available to help you evaluate your symptoms. Let’s 

remain diligent to protect ourselves and those around us.  

Booster Clinic 

There will be a booster clinic on campus this coming Saturday, March 26, from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. in the 

Edgerton Center atrium. The clinic will be open to SHU community members and their family and 

friends. The clinic will be offered by Griffin Health, and there will be 100 doses available that include 

Pfizer, Moderna and Johnson & Johnson. No appointment is necessary. Those eligible for a booster may 

walk in between 10 a.m. and 1:30 p.m.  

Thank you, 

The Coronavirus Planning Team 

-- 

Please note: Given the unpredictability of the variants, we will continue to consult with and follow the 

guidance of the CDC, the Connecticut Department of Health and state and local health officials. We will 

all need to be flexible and understand that as we continue to work in the best interest of the University 

community, there will likely be changes and updates. We also suggest that all students have plans in 

place should there be a need to return home for isolation, quarantining, etc.  

SHU Coronavirus Website 

 
 
 
This message was sent to the following groups: !Campuswide-Students, !Campuswide-Employees 
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